
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

1. INSTALLATION OF POSTER BOLLARDS 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s approval for the placement of cylindrical poster 

bollards on legal roads.   
 
 The Board decided that a decision on the placement of the poster bollards be deferred until after 

consultation with appropriate parties and to allow the Director of Legal and Secretariat Services to: 
 
 1. provide a legal opinion on whether or not the Board could defer its decision on the placement of 

poster bollards pending the development of a formal process to monitor the placement of 
posters and eliminate illegal sites; and  

 
 2. clarify the Board’s terms of reference and delegations in relation to the placement of poster 

bollards on legal roads. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


